
 

 

 

           Thursday 9th February 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating our World Book Day again this year on Friday 3rd March. Children 

are invited to dress up as their favourite book character or in pyjamas to celebrate bed time reading. There will be 

prizes available for the best and most originally dressed. There are lots of free or relatively cheap dress up ideas on 

the World Book Day website if you are looking for some inspiration. There will be no charge for this.  

 

We always want to celebrate reading and promote reading for enjoyment, so the children will be taking part in a 

special World Book Day assembly as well as completing work around a whole school text.  

 

Every child will be given a book token, which could be exchanged for any of these books at participating bookstores or 

used as a £1 discount off any full priced book. Sainsburys, WH Smiths and Deal Book shop all stock World Book Day 

books. 

 

 

 
 

 

We hope it will be an enjoyable day for the children with lots of fun activities throughout the day. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs C Bowyer 


